
FAQ n.104958

FAQs:
Lithium Batteries, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Lithium Battery: When is CS-25 be expected to be updated to reflect different types of
energy storage devices (Lithium technology, Fuel Cells etc.)?

Answer:
This is a planned rulemaking task with no fix date yet, due to the recent/on-going publication of
the qualification standards and ETSOs. When the topic is considered mature enough to publish
requirements and Acceptable Means of Compliance the rulemaking task will be started.

Last updated:
19/10/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/104958
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